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NEW SOUTH WALES SUPER SENIOR GOLF ASSOCIATION (Incorporated) 
 

Result of Committee meeting held Thursday 30th July via Video Link 
 

All members of the NSWSSGA Committee were present (either by Zoom link or by 
mobile phone), at a meeting this afternoon to determine whether the 2020 Super Senior 
Pennant should proceed. We took into account Golf NSW’s advice regarding their latest 

announcements on Pennant play, where they confirmed that they plan to continue with 
their Apperly Shield, Warren/Gibson and remaining Major Pennant matches.  
Additionally, and most importantly, your Committee has also taken note of the advice 
given to the general public from the NSW Government and NSW Public Health Service 
about COVID-19 safety guidelines, specifically in relation to conducting the game of 
Golf. 
 

The decision arrived at by the Committee is to proceed with the Pennant as scheduled 
from next week Monday 3rd August. Having made that decision, we recognize that the 
Coronavirus case situation in NSW remains fluid, so your Committee will continue to 
monitor the situation on a week by week basis. 
 

By announcing that the opportunity to participate in the Pennant will commence as 
scheduled, we recognize and encourage that all 58 teams currently registered for the 
2020 competition, need to make their own determination as to their participation. 
 

We are aware that all clubs have to abide by law, the necessary protocols as set out by 
the NSW Government regarding Covid 19, and we would expect nothing less from your 
Golf Club in safe guarding the health of our players. This is paramount in our minds as 
the Pennant progresses and all Super Senior Players attending matches  are expected to 
abide by the guide  lines of each individual club. 
 

The Game Result Sheet is to have the contact details of every player/caddie/spectator 
placed on it next to each players name for every match played in both Rounds and 
Finals. A phone number, either mobile/home or work is sufficient to satisfy the Covid 19 
rules. 
 

Lastly on behalf of the Committee we wish all players an enjoyable and pleasant 
Pennant. 
 
Regards 
Martin Gallagher 
Captain 
NSWSSGA(Inc) 


